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Of course without mentioning my name.

I couldn't resist republishing those charts from SWPC, which include the recent big spike of January.
Despite Air Force doing everything they could to suppress those numbers, they haven't been able to
hide the true horror Cycle 25 is turning out to be for the mainstream, including Scott McIntosh.  It
looks bad enough there, but is actually far worse, since they have plotted January at below 150, when it
should be above 190.  And they were forced to let it go a bit in January, because the spike was already
so obvious.  Before that they were fudging even more, back to May of 2022, when they began taking
even more aggressive steps to keep the numbers down.  You can now see that unnatural dip in the chart
from May to December.  They were hoping beyond hope I would be wrong about the January spike,
allowing them to covertly push the line back to the red prediction line.  But as you see that is all out the
window now.  I have hit my third predicted point in this cycle right on the head both in time and
magnitude, so all those claiming up to now the first two were just lucky guesses are upping their anti-



depressant doses.  

I say that even Scott McIntosh is horrified by this outcome, because he isn't able to predict spikes like
this.  He stole the overall prediction of “strong” from me, but his theory doesn't have the resolution to
predict monthlies.  Only my mechanism allows me to predict monthlies, since it is just a function of
planetary positions.  So every monthly I predict is like a stake through his craven heart.  

Happy Groundhog Day, Scott.  Have you seen your shadow yet?

 


